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   MASS TIMES
Saturday:  4:30 pm  �  Sunday:  8:30 am and 11:00 am  
 Tuesday to Friday:  5:00 pm
Mass is celebrated at the Good Shepherd Centre - 412 Queen St. East, 
Monday to Friday: 12:00 pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays from 3:30 pm to 4:15 pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm  

CONTACT
$ 83 Power Street, Toronto, ON M5A 3A8 | À (416) 364-7588  
à stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org | < stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

 SACRAMENTS
 Please contact us for more information on preparing for  and receiving 
 a Sacrament at St. Paul’s Basilica.
 �  Baptism; Two months in advance   
�  Marriage; Registered parishioners at least one year in advance   
�  First Communion, Con� rmation and RCIA;  
      Registration takes place in September
  �  Anointing of the sick & Communion to the sick and shut-ins;   
      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious
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Credit 
card or 

direct bank 
account debit 

donations are an 
easy way to help support our parish. Tax 
receipts are emailed immediately for a 
single donation and mailed at the end of  
the year for  recurring gifts. Scan the QR 
code or visit 

 and hit the Donate 
button. Check that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.

In honour of  Mother’s Day, on May 10th, 2024, 
at 7:30 pm, St. Paul’s will be hosting a musical 
performance entitled Full of  Grace.  Led by 
artistic director, Mark Wood-Salomon, soloists 
Andrea Ludwig, Claire Latosinsky, and Anika 
Venkatesh,  accompanist David Simon, and the 
Together in Worship Canada Choir, will perform 
works by Sir John Tavener, Ralph Vaughan 
Williams, Cecilia McDowall, Pérotin, Robert 
Fleming, John Ireland, Robert Pearsall, and 
Monsignor Thomas Barrett Armstrong.  
Take advantage of  discounted prices and group 
rates by calling the parish offi ce to reserve your 
tickets.  Tickets are $30 at the door.

The Holy Father has invited Catholics worldwide to participate in the 53rd 
International Eucharistic Congress. This year’s gathering takes place in Quito, 
Ecuador from September 8-15, 2024. To learn more about the pilgrimage, please visit 
‘ . Limited spaces are available for pilgrims from the Archdiocese 
of  Toronto to join with the Canadian delegation. Registration deadline is June 6, 2024 
with early bird pricing available until May 6.

St. Paul’s invites you to attend our “Catholicism” program, happening every Sunday, 
after the 11 am Mass.  Each week, we watch a 30-minute video by Bishop Barron, 
where he addresses some of  the most controversial questions about life and the identity 
of  Jesus Christ. After the video, we discuss the episode over coffee, tea, and light 
refreshments. The Catholicism program is a great opportunity for you to grow in your 
faith while getting involved with our Parish faith community.  We hope to see you there!

Our fi nal ShareLife Sunday of  the year will be 
June 2 and we call upon your compassionate 
hearts to support ShareLife. Through your love, 
Catholic agencies bring the hands of  Christ to 
the most vulnerable members of  our community. 
We ask you to share your blessings through the 
parish or online through our parish website. 
Thank you for living the Gospel!

This weekend, there will be a second collection for the Pope’s Pastoral Works. These 
funds are passed on to the Holy Father for immediate response in countries stricken by 
war, famine and natural disasters. The Pope’s Pastoral Works displays Christ’s love and 
compassion for people in desperate need. Please give generously.
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Credit 
card or 

irect bank 
unt debit 

donations are an 
easy way to help support our parish. Tax 
receipts are emailed immediately for a 
single donation and mailed at the end of  
the year for  recurring gifts. Scan the QR 
code or visit 

 and hit the Donate 
button. Check that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.

4:30 pm ♦ Gord & Cathy McCarroll’s
50th Wedding Anniversary

8:30 am ♦
11:00 am ♦ For the People

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ † Irma Aché

5:00 pm ♦  † Gladys Pinto

2024 2023 Diff
Mar 31 $110,419 $ 05,646 � $ 14,773
Apr 7 $113,989 $ 07,215 � $ 13,225
Apr 14 $113,478 $ 06,474 � $ 12,996
Apr 21* $116,793 $ 03,031 � $ 13,761
Apr 28 $113,954 $ 03,195 � $ 13,759

Mth Target $128,632 $ 25,561 � $ 13,071

St. Paul’s will be participating in this year’s 
Doors Open event.  We are looking for 
vvolunteers to help with crowed control 
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This Thursday, May 9th, the Church 
celebrates the Solemnity of  the 
Ascension, during which we anticipate 
that the Holy Father, Pope Francis, 
will offi cially announce the upcoming 
Jubilee.  The most recent Jubilee, 
The Year of  Mercy, in 2016, was an 

 Jubilee, meaning it was 
not part of  the ordinary 25-year cycle.  
The last ordinary Jubilee celebrated the 
beginning of  the Third Millennium of  
Christianity in the Year 2000.  

Not simply a year of  communal spiritual 
activity, although that is a signifi cate 
aspect, The Jubilee is a year when we are 
invited to take advantage of  the spiritual 
graces afforded to us by the Lord, 
individually and as the Body of  Christ.  

The 2025 Jubilee 
year will begin on 
December 24th, 
2024, the Eve of  
the Nativity of  our 

Lord, celebrating 
the incarnation of  

God with us in the fl esh.  The theme will 
be  or Pilgrims in 
Hope.  The logo shows four embraced 
fi gures, representing all of  humanity, 
coming from the four corners of  the 
earth, uniting in solidarity and fraternity.  
During the Jubilee, several designated 
churches throughout Rome will have 
a Holy Door, through which pilgrims 
who enter may piously gain plenary 
indulgences.  I was privileged to be part 
of  a pilgrimage to Italy in 2016 where a 
highlight was praying our way through 
the Holy Door at St. Peter’s.  Concrete 
plans have yet to be announced within 
our own Archdiocese, but it may well be 
that there will be a variety of  churches 
designated here as well; perhaps St. Paul’s 
will be one of  them.  

As we enter into the month of  May 
and draw close to Holy Mother, Mary, 
conceived as a pure act of  love, free from 
Original Sin, may her intercession bring 
us into deeper communion with Her Son 
and as a holy people in His name.  

Please pray also for our men about 
to be ordained priests and for our 
Confi rmation candidates who will be 
confi rmed in a week’s time.  

In Christ,

During Catholic Education Week, May 5 - 10, 2024, we give 
thanks for the gift of  publicly funded Catholic Education 
in our province. Catholic schools foster supportive 
communities where children can experience the joy of  
God’s love and understand the Christian mission in the 
world. Together, our parishes, educators and families sow 
and nurture the seeds of  faith with the next generation 
of  Catholics, encouraging them to live lives of  holiness 
and Christian witness as one body in Christ. To indicate 
your support of  Catholic education and sign-up for email 
updates, visit: ‘

On Sunday, May 5, 2024, Catholics throughout the Archdiocese 
are encouraged to participate in Mental Health in the Faith 
Communities Awareness Sunday. The special focus for this 
day is to raise awareness in our parish communities of  the 
importance of  mental health, how we need to look after it and 
how important it is to get help if  we are struggling. In our faith 
communities, people often report experiencing shame or stigma 
attached to mental health and mental health illness. Having open 
conversations about mental health issues, listening and sharing 
information, opens doors to seeking help and healing.  For 
resources visit 

Holy Doors at St. Peter’s Basilica, Vatican City
Source: iubilaeum2025.va

EDGE Camp is a Catholic overnight adventure camp for children in grades 5-8. St. Paul’s will be hosting a camp session from 
August 17-21, 2024, at beautiful Camp White Pine in Haliburton.  The cost per child is $525, and includes all transportation, meals, 
and activities. To register visit  select , and select 
(not just St. Paul’s). For more info, or if  cost is an issue, speak to Micah after Mass or email him at mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.
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invited to take advantage of  the spiritual 
graces afforded to us by the Lord, 
individually and as the Body of  Christ.  

The 2025 Jubilee 
year will begin on 
December 24th, 
2024, the Eve of  
the Nativity of  our 

Lord, celebrating 
the incarnation of  

God with us in the fl esh.  The theme will 
be  or Pilgrims in 
Hope.  The logo shows four embraced 
fi gures, representing all of  humanity, 
coming from the four corners of  the 
earth, uniting in solidarity and fraternity.  
During the Jubilee, several designated 
churches throughout Rome will have 
a Holy Door, through which pilgrims 
who enter may piously gain plenary 
indulgences.  I was privileged to be part 
of  a pilgrimage to Italy in 2016 where a 
highlight was praying our way through 
the Holy Door at St. Peter’s.  Concrete 
plans have yet to be announced within 
our own Archdiocese, but it may well be 
that there will be a variety of  churches 
designated here as well; perhaps St. Paul’s 
will be one of  them.  

As we enter into the month of  May 
and draw close to Holy Mother, Mary, 
conceived as a pure act of  love, free from 
Original Sin, may her intercession bring 
us into deeper communion with Her Son 
and as a holy people in His name.  

Please pray also for our men about 
to be ordained priests and for our 
Confi rmation candidates who will be 
confi rmed in a week’s time.  

In Christ,

During Catholic Education Week, May 5 - 10, 2024, we give 
thanks for the gift of  publicly funded Catholic Education 
in our province. Catholic schools foster supportive 
communities where children can experience the joy of  
God’s love and understand the Christian mission in the 
world. Together, our parishes, educators and families sow 
and nurture the seeds of  faith with the next generation 
of  Catholics, encouraging them to live lives of  holiness 
and Christian witness as one body in Christ. To indicate 
your support of  Catholic education and sign-up for email 
updates, visit: ‘

On Sunday, May 5, 2024, Catholics throughout the Archdiocese 
are encouraged to participate in Mental Health in the Faith 
Communities Awareness Sunday. The special focus for this 
day is to raise awareness in our parish communities of  the 
importance of  mental health, how we need to look after it and 
how important it is to get help if  we are struggling. In our faith 
communities, people often report experiencing shame or stigma 
attached to mental health and mental health illness. Having open 
conversations about mental health issues, listening and sharing 
information, opens doors to seeking help and healing.  For 
resources visit 

Holy Doors at St. Peter’s Basilica, Vatican City
Source: iubilaeum2025.va

EDGE Camp is a Catholic overnight adventure camp for children in grades 5-8. St. Paul’s will be hosting a camp session from 
August 17-21, 2024, at beautiful Camp White Pine in Haliburton.  The cost per child is $525, and includes all transportation, meals, 
and activities. To register visit  select , and select 
(not just St. Paul’s). For more info, or if  cost is an issue, speak to Micah after Mass or email him at mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.

�
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STAFF
Fr. Robert O’Brien
Pastor

Fr. Antanios Farah, OAM
In Residence, Hospital Chaplain 

Cathy LeBlanc
Sacristan

Micah MacMullen
Youth Minister

Lynett Wilson
Of� ce Manager

Jason Lo
Bookkeeper

Ives Alvarez
Custodian

Joseph Angelo
Music Director

Allison Angelo
Cantor

Andrea Cerswell
11 am Choir Lead

   MASS TIMES
Saturday:  4:30 pm  �  Sunday:  8:30 am and 11:00 am  
 Tuesday to Friday:  5:00 pm
Mass is celebrated at the Good Shepherd Centre - 412 Queen St. East, 
Monday to Friday: 12:00 pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays from 3:30 pm to 4:15 pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm  

CONTACT
$ 83 Power Street, Toronto, ON M5A 3A8 | À (416) 364-7588  
à stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org | < stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

 SACRAMENTS
 Please contact us for more information on preparing for  and receiving 
 a Sacrament at St. Paul’s Basilica.
 �  Baptism; Two months in advance   
�  Marriage; Registered parishioners at least one year in advance   
�  First Communion, Con� rmation and RCIA;  
      Registration takes place in September
  �  Anointing of the sick & Communion to the sick and shut-ins;   
      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious




